
Blast monitoring summary
Beenleigh Quarry | October 2024 - December 2024

Results
All blast monitoring results from October 2024 - December 2024 are compliant with the site’s Environmental Authority blasting limits. Monitoring locations
are selected by the consultant based on blast profile and location on site.The result “Did Not Register” indicates no impact occurred at a level sufficient
for the monitor to record.

Further information
Contact Beau Patton, Beenleigh Quarry Manager, on 0448 243 591 to provide feedback or request further information.
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